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I oppose SB1153.  This seems to be a bill that has not been well investigated before 

bringing it forward.  It has a number of implications that are very negative to water 

rights.  The OWRD is already understaffed . SB1153 would add a substantial 

workload to this department.  Why should the tribes, a sovereign nation have the say 

in our , Oregon State water Rights?  This is a bill that is overreaching and creating 

more unnecessary problems.  I strongly OPPOSE! 


